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Mrs. Bordenkircher:
I’d like to honestly thank you for all of the wonderful experiences I’ve gained through the internship you allowed for me to have on campus with the COOP. You’ve done so much for me and I’m happy to continue on in my life with the knowledge and applications of education and life itself throughout the course of my years to come. I am beyond grateful for all that you do. 
Again, I appreciate the effort you had to put forth in making this opportunity available for me. It was an honor for me to be working with someone as inspiring as yourself. Feel free to contact me if you ever need the extra hand.

With much gratitude,


Bailee Bosworth
